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From: "Faculty Maillist" <aupmail@auburn.edu>
To: auprofs@auburn.edu; AUprofs@auburn.edu
Date: 3/9/2010 10:59 AM
Subject: Makeup Day Chosen for Winter-Weather Closing

Due to the recent winter-weather cancellation on Friday, February 12,
Auburn University has designated Tuesday May 4 as the official
university makeup day.  Faculty have the following options for making up
missed instructional time due to the recent winter-weather cancellation
of Friday, February 12.

Option 1: Hold class on the official university makeup day.  Note:
Class times will remain as scheduled for Fridays.  For example, 8:00
classes will meet at 8:00 on the makeup day.

Option 2: Hold class at another time acceptable to all class members
and arranged with the department/School or College administration to
avoid conflicts. Note: The official makeup day (Tuesday May 4) is not to
be used for this option. 

Option 3: Hold class electronically using a Web-based source. 

Option 4: Compensate for the missed instructional time within remaining
class meeting time.  Students should check with their professors to
determine how missed classes will be accommodated in this option.

Please direct questions to Emmett Winn in the Provost's Office.  


